
Cornwall City Council

DEPARTMENT: Corporate Services

ITEM NUMBER: 2019-052-CL

PREPARED BY: Manon L. Levesque, City Clerk 

REPORT DATE: May 15, 2019

MEETING DATE: May 27, 2019 07:00 PM

SUBJECT: Waterfront Pop Up Project

NEW BUSINESS

The City of Cornwall is always looking for ways to bring people to the waterfront / 
Lamoureux Park area, and has done a good job adding user friendly facilities like 
the boat launch, splash pad, outdoor gym, walking tour plaques, and even a local 
food provider.

Many different events go on throughout the year and bring many people to 
Lamoureux Park on several weekends during the summer. 

What is needed is something that will bring people down to our waterfront, and 
specifically to Lamoureux Park, on a regular basis. People would be encouraged 
to walk our downtown, then move into Lamoureux Park, or from the Park, up 
through our downtown, making the area a destination for both local residents and 
visitors to our city.

Waterfront Pop Up Businesses are starting to be used in the City of Belleville 
along its waterfront this summer. 

These pop up businesses are great for new entrepreneurs looking for affordable 
ways to launch their business, or for seasonal businesses looking for a place to 
set up and take advantage of what our waterfront location can offer. 

Motion to refer to Administration for a report on the feasibility of Waterfront Pop 
Up Businesses.



Moved By:  Todd Bennett, Councillor
Seconded By:  Eric Bergeron, Councillor

Motion Carried

Approval

May 21, 2019 09:30 AM Manon L. Levesque
City Clerk

May 21, 2019 09:37 AM Maureen Adams
Chief Administrative Officer


